
 

City of San Antonio Fire Department 

315 South Santa Rosa, Suite 2000 

San Antonio, Texas 78207 

210.207.8400 

 

Fellow Chiefs, 

 

It is my pleasure to invite you and your staff, both uniform and civilian, to San Antonio for Fire Rescue 

International August 24-26. This conference is filled with educational classes taught by some of the 

most influential people in our field, and is sure to have something for everyone in your agency from the 

firefighter to the Fire Chief. 

 

On Wednesday, August 24 through Friday August 26, Fire Rescue International will also feature an 

Exhibit Hall that will occupy over 300,000 square feet in the Henry B. Gonzales Convention Center. 

This event will feature vendors from all over the world who will be presenting their products to include 

everything from vehicles, software, medical equipment, fire tools, and clothing. 

 

One of the reasons we are so excited to host this conference is that it allows us the opportunity to bring a 

world class educational experience and Exhibit Hall to our area. We understand that budgets are tight in 

many organizations, which impedes many departments and their personnel from seeing what this 

conference, or ones like it, have to offer. That being said, it is my pleasure to offer you and your 

personnel an opportunity to register for an Exhibit Hall Pass for no charge.  

 

To register for your free Exhibit Hall Pass Follow the instructions below. The process takes about 10 

minutes and the code can be used as many times as needed. 

 

1. Go to https://iafc.swoogo.com/fri22/begin 

2. Provide your email address and select “EXPO Only Pass” 

3. Fill out information and create password 

4. Complete the profile (use of your station or department address is permissible) 

5. Click continue 

6. Enter Department Demographics 

7. Click Continue 

8. Select options for additional ticketed events 

9. Click Continue 

10. Confirm information 

11. If everything is correct, click continue for confirmation. 

 

I hope to see you at Fire Rescue International in San Antonio. We are proud to host this conference and 

show a little bit of South Texas to the rest of the world. Feel free to drop by our showcase in the exhibit 

hall to visit with some of our personnel and see some of the things the San Antonio Fire Department has 

to offer. More information is available at https://www.eventscribe.net/2022/FRI/ . 

 

Yours in Service, 
 

 
 

Charles N. Hood, Fire Chief 
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